@ No

1
If yes, please provide updates by either completing the following questions or note the changes on
~ an attached sheet.
We are not sure what to count. We have one Tweedsmuir book and five scrapbooks plus another
small one made for our 100th anniversary which is in digital format and print as well as a quilt book.

If yes, please provide details, including quantity of books: AS far as | can tell we have only one
Tweedsmuir book as such and the rest

are scrapbooks containing community
history and institute events.

Were any or all of the Tweedsmuir collections photocopied, digitized,
@ Yes @ No

published or microfilmed this year?

The scrapbook clippings were photocopied after each page was configured. For
no.5 we are planning a Braemar Tweedsmuir Tea in April to give members and
a few guests a chance to look at the books. We tried at a meeting but there was
no time to really delve into them. Also three of us attended the Tweedsmuir
Workshop in Shedden. (Mary Mackay, Mary Walton,Bernice Marsland)

If yes, please provide details:

Please briefly report on any other work accomplished this year, and how the Tweedsmuir collection
was remembered at your meetings. New topic discussions are welcome.
(Please provide on an attached sheet).
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